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When cars travel through the village, they see the stretch from the south green to the end of the village (just before 
the Akeman Street), around our house as a chance to speed up, and the majority of cars / vans / HGV's are travelling 
over 30mph. It is blatantly obvious as I can see and hear them throughout the day. There is little regard for speed, 
drivers see a long straight and speed up. It is dangerous, noisy and they are breaking the law. DEFINITELY MORE 
NEEDS TO BE DONE TO STOP PEOPLE SPEEDING DOWN THIS STRETCH OF ROAD.
The HGVs are another major issue, the Smiths lorries from Bletchingdon travel continuously through the village, 
when they are empty they rattle and make a horrendous noise - apparently they have 'speed trackers' however they 
appear to be going above the speed limit. It is not just these lorries, there is a huge amount of trucks and HGV's 
almost encouraged to come through the village. they should be directed through other main roads and signs erected 
in the village stating they are not suitable for HGVs. The part of the road outside the Dashwood Arms and the part of 
the road outside the Oxford Arms are very narrow.
I am not a regular 'complainer', I am writing as the traffic is getting heavier and the speed limit constantly being 
broken. A lot more needs to be done to reduce the effects of traffic and it feels like Kirtlington is being ignored 
compared to other villages (Bletchingdon). The tight corners and narrow roads are not suitable for hGV and more 
should be done to prevent these large vehicles travelling through the village.
I would be happy to discuss further.
Regards
Andrew
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